

Dear Parents/Carers,

This half term we will be focussing on our shared value of **honesty**. This value will be introduced to all of our children through a whole school assembly. We will then weave this value through our teaching and learning to ensure that it is embedded in our school community.

At Blanford Mere, we feel that honesty is being truthful in what we say and do. It means people can rely on us and is the basis of a trusting relationship.

We will be using these mantras with the children:

I am trustworthy.

I do the right thing even when nobody else is looking.

I am truthful in the things that I say and do.

Please support our school by talking to your children about this value and mirroring these mantras at home.

Kind regards

Mrs Crook